
 

50 Wolf Road, Albany, NY 12232 │ www.dot.ny.gov 

 
  November 23, 2020 

 
Stephen Atkins 
ITW Commercial Construction North America 
155 Harlem Avenue 
Glenview, IL 60025 
 
 
Dear Mr. Atkins: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your product RED HEAD C6+ Adhesive Anchoring System is acceptable 
for use on New York State Department of Transportation projects.  It will appear on the Approved List as 
follows:   
 
 ANCHORING MATERIALS – CHEMICALLY CURING (701-07), CAPSULE & POURABLE  
 

SUPPLIER AND LOCATION BRAND NAME CAPSULE POURABLE 

 
ITW Commercial Construction  

North America 
Glenview, IL 

 

RED HEAD  C6+ 
Adhesive Anchoring System 

 X 

 
This product will appear on the Approved List which can be found on the Internet at www.dot.ny.gov 
under the heading Approved List of Materials.  
 
If there are any changes in the name, manufacturing location, formulation, or location of supplier of this 
product, you must inform the Materials Bureau immediately for action on continued acceptability. 
 
We also wish to inform you that this letter shall in no way be utilized, referenced, or reproduced for 
purposes of advertisement, promotion, or press release, in print or digital format, including, but not limited 
to, internet, radio, television, podcast, or by other mass-distribution methods, or communicated to other 
select-audience(s), including presentations at industry conferences. 
 
If there are any questions, contact Gun-Britt McQuade of the Materials Bureau at (518) 417-6599. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 

        
      William R. Feliciano, P.E. 

General Engineering 
WRF: GBM  


